MEMO

To: Juno Pandian, Well Construction and Compliance Section Manager
From: Kristopher Byrd, Well Construction Program Coordinator

Subject: Review of Water Right Application G-17253

Date: January 21, 2010

The attached application was forwarded to the Well Construction and Compliance Section by Water
Rights. Brook Geffen asked that we review information brought in by the property owner related to
the wells. The property owner provided three well reports, identified as Morr 383 (well #1), Morr
382 (well #2) and Morr 51716 (well #2).

A review of the information that the landowner provided does not show that well #1 and well #2
comply with the minimum well construction standards. The well reports identified as Morr 383 (well
#1) and Morr 51716 (well #2) were previously reviewed and do not offer any new information about
the wells and the well report identified as Morr 382 (well #2) is actually for a well other than well
#1 or well #2 based on information provided on the report. My recommendation is that the
Department not issue a permit for well #1 or well #2 unless the wells are brought into compliance
with current minimum well construction standards or information is provided showing that they are
in compliance with current minimum well construction standards.

Bringing these wells into compliance with minimum well construction standards may not satisfy
hydraulic connection issues.



